
Mrs. Walter Page, of Woodenbong, was an inmate of 
Kyogle Memorial Hospital for some time, but is now 
well on the way to recovery again. - 

Mr. and Mrs. Rose, psychologists from Queensland 
University, recently spent an interesting two weeks- on 
Woodenbong Station, conducting a survey of school 
children. 

The Queensland University has shown a keen 
interest in the Station residents and the staff have paid 
several visits to the Station. 

Library books, gallons of paint, and clothing for 
the poorer residents of the Station have been donated 
by the University. 

The Queensland University has taken Woodenbong 
“ under its wing,” and the interested visitors, 
particularly Miss Harwood of the Psychology Faculty, 
have expressed the intention of actively assisting in 
the social devefopment of the residents. 

__c__ 

A son, Robert, was born to Mr. and Mrs. Calnan 
The young fellow Hickling, of Woodenbong, recently. 

already looks like a potential footballer. 
llcll 

It is gratifying to notice that many of the Moree 
boys have been taking their place in first grade football. 

Lyall Munro, Charlie Munro, Norman Roberts, 
George Jenkins, Ross Jenkins and Les Jenkins were 
selected to play as representatives of Moree against 
Armidale. The better team won, and Moree players 
returned home, defeated but happy. 

_IC- 

Congratulations to Lila Randall and Frederick 
Purcell, who were married in the Maclean Baptist 
Church on 19th June. 

Lila was formerly a resident of Ulgundah Island, and 
her husband comes from Lismore. 

---+---- 
The Manager and Matron of Tabulam Station are 

very proud of the fact that the youngsters from the 
Station won nearly every event at the local Coronation 
Day Sports. Later in the day the Station boys played 
the Tabulam School football team and won 26 to nil. 
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The Goondiwindi Association, very kindly extended 

an invitation to Boggabilla Station to attend the 
Coronation Day functions at Goondiwindi. 

The School took part in the march and sports, and 
the smart turn-out and military-like marching of the 
boys and girls was the centre of attraction and the 
talk of Goondiwindi. Everyone commented on the 
well-dressed boys and girls from the sration. 

The Association also invited the station to send three 
football teams to Goondiwindi. 

Of the three matches, the station won two, and some 
spectacular football was witnessed. The boys from the 
Aboriginal school had a comfortable win against the 
Goondiwindi Convent boys, while the ystone team 
from the station had a creditable win against the 
Goondiwindi side. 

G. Archie Leonard, of Coonamble 
and his granddaughter lsabel. 

At a Talent Quest held in the Tabulam Social Hall 
last month, the Tabulam Station Children’s Choir won 
second prize-a lovely silver cup. 

Residents of Tabulam Station are anxious to  beautify 
their streets, and make an appeal to Dawpl readers for 
any seeds from flowering trees. - 

Lennie Murphy, of the Walgett Aboriginal Station, 
had a poisoned hand, but it is now healing well. 
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